
Ice Cream Sunday  
Sunday, July 2, 2023   

 

Even though the day’s fellowship hour was a central focus, 

much happened during the worship service.  Two new 

members (Lissa W and Cindy B) were presented to the 

congregation, a special guest musician (clarinetist Denise S) 

provided wonder music.  In addition, the Peanut Butter 

tower continued to rise in the Narthex while food donations 

were received as part of our monthly “First is for Food” 

campaign.   

 

 

 

  

Peanut Butter Tower – Narthex display of 

donated 16-oz jars for Interfaith Community 

Services.   

Narthex  Announcement of Today’s 

Activities – A new display is prepared every 

week by Steven C.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Members – Lissa W and Cindy B being 

presented by Pastor Rachel to the congregation.   Special guest musician – Denise S playing 

clarinet throughout the service.  

Monthly “1st is for Food”” – The congregation 

generously donated food items to Tri-Community 

Food Bank.   

Fellowship Instruction – Dan E provided the 

congregation with an overview of how best to get 

to the ice cream and to enjoy the music.   

Lick’s Ice Cream servers – The wonderful staff of 

Lick’s Ice Cream and Coffee in Catalina dipped the 

generous portions of ice cream for all.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lining up for ice cream – The congregation 

anxiously waited in line for one of the four yummy 

flavors of ice cream.  

Enjoying a cupcake – Madeline B had a big smile 

as she was getting ready to eat one of the items in 

the table setting that was made of cupcakes.   

Enjoying the shade and the music – Brad and 

Laura M enjoyed visiting with friends and listening 

to the music.   

Waving and smiling! – Roberta D and Judy H were 

all smiles during the celebration.   

Happiness! – Bill H and Judy S enjoyed the music, 

treats, and converstaion.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Patriotic and happy! – Jeff M was dressed for the 

upcoming Independence Day holiday and happy 

to be at the Fellowship celebration.   A comfortable afternoon – Although it was hot, 

the shade (and fans) under the ramada helped 

provide added enjoyment for the approximately 

70 participants.   

Steelin’ the Night Away – The musicians did a wonderful job 

of keeping everyone smiling and happy.  The Caribbean 

styling helped keep the smiles on everyone’s face! 


